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Declaration of Surplus Property - Main Street Station 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 28, 2023, adopted the following: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Declare the strip of land along the southern property limit of Main Street Station 
currently used as a sidewalk and measuring approximately 220 square metres in 
area, as surplus to the operational needs of the TTC. 

2. Authorize the release of the property to the City of Toronto on terms and conditions 
satisfactory to the TTC’s General Counsel. 


